
WAYNE TOWNSHIP 
BUDGET HEARING 

2018- 2019 
March 5, 2018 

 
1. The Budget Hearing was called to order at 7:30 P.M. by Supervisor Butts. 
 
2. Attendance: Frank Butts, present; Kurt Reich, present; Judith Fusko, 
 present; Jim  Griggs, present; Frank Maley, present. Two citizens were 
 present. 
 
3. Purpose of the Hearing: Butts explained that the purpose of the hearing 
 was to answer any questions from citizens and also to hear any citizen 
 comments and/or suggestions for the 2018 - 2019 Wayne Township 
 budgets. 
 
4. Explanation of Budgets: Butts gave a brief explanation of the budget 
 making process and the budget itself. He said that the millage rate will be 
 .8638, the same as last year. Fusko passed out copies of the budget for  
 the Special Assessment Water District.   
 
5. Public Comments: There were no questions or comments from the 
 members of the public. 
 
6. Adjournment: Motion by Griggs to close the Public Hearing. Support 
 by Maley. Motion Carried. 
 
The Budget Hearing was closed at 7:32 P.M. 
 
Kurt Reich, Clerk 
Wayne Township 


